

Ronald Morton, M.D.

The Department of Pediatrics is pleased to announce that Dr. Ronald Morton has agreed to serve as the Interim Chief of the Division of Pediatric Pulmonology effective February 1, 2020. We are confident in Dr. Morton's abilities to lead the Division going forward.

Dr. Morton's background includes:

- B.S., Wheaton College, 1984
- Medical Degree, University of Illinois College of Medicine, 1988
- Residency program in Pediatrics, William Beaumont Army Medical Center
- Pulmonology Fellowship, University of Colorado Medical Center
- Joined the UofL Department of Pediatrics, 1998
- Director, Cystic Fibrosis Center at UofL/Norton Children's Hospital, 2013—present

